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February 27, 1991

Ms. Pamela J. Evans

Alameda County Health Care Agency
Department of Environmental Health
80 Swan Way, Room 200

Oakland, CA 94621

SUBJECT: BEACON STATION NO. 721, 44 LEWELLING BLVD., SAN LORENZO,
CALIFORNIA

Dear Ms. Evans:

In your letter dated January 17, 1991, you requested that Ultramar Inc.
(Ultramar) submit a workplan outlining the steps which will be taken to
further 1investigate the extent of the contaminant plume and actions to
contain and mitigate the plume. The deadline given for the submission of
this workplan was to be February 28, 19%91. However, the consultant
preparing the workplan informed me today that they would be unable to
submit the work plan by the deadline. The consultant (Groundwater
Technology, Inc.) believes the workplan will be completed by March 4,
1991. After Ultramar review the workplan will be forwarded to you. It is
anticipated that you should receive it by March 8, 1991. I apologize for
the delay.

In reference to Item 3 in your letter, a well survey has already been
performed and 1is included in the Problem Assessment Report dated November
22, 1989 prepared by Du Pont Environmental Remediation Services. [ am
enclosing a copy for your files.

Please call if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

ULTRAMAR INC. }
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Terrence A. Fox
Environmental Specialist II

Enclosure: Problem Assessment Report

cc w/encl: Mr. Richard Hiett, San Francisco Region, Regional Water
Quality Control Board
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